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HOUSTON, April 16, 2024 — Permianville Royalty Trust (NYSE: PVL, the “Trust”) announces 
that a corrected version of the 2023 Tax Workbook has been posted on our website for 
immediate access. 

The updated workbook includes a necessary correction to the Supplemental Tax Table I 
Gross Royalty Income starting in the month of July. The original version contained an error, 
and the revised workbook now accurately reflects the Gross Royalty Income. 

We apologize for any inconvenience the previous error may have caused and appreciate your 
understanding.  

We encourage all investors to download the updated Tax Workbook from our website at 
www.permianvilleroyaltytrust.com. 

For any questions or further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our Tax 
Information Line at 512-236-6545. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


